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Weekly News – Friday 9th February  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

The children have all worked hard this half term and deserve a well 
earnt rest. Please continue to read daily with your child and use 
Mathletics over the break. We are looking forward to our first day 
back at school on Monday 19th February when we will be having our 
Year 2 Roald Dahl Day.  

  

English 

This week we have been performing poems. We have tried to use 
expression, actions and to deliver them clearly and with confidence. 
We have also reflected on our performances to think about what we 
did well and what we would try to improve on next time. 

  

Maths 

We have continued looking at fractions this week and have 
consolidated our learning from last week. After Half Term we will be 
revising place value.  

  

Message from Mr Scott 

Dear Parents, Carers, 

I have made the decision NOT to mix the classes up at the end of 
the summer term in Year 2 this year.  Decisions are made, 
regarding the mixing of classes, based on a number of key factors 
that have been discussed with class teachers, leaders and 
governors. 

Adam Scott 

 

 

Deputy Head Teachers 
Award 

Bracken 
Evie 

Samuel  
 

Clover 
Lusia 
Inigo 

 
Heather 

Sofia  
Melek 

 

Notices 
Roald Dahl Day – Monday 19th February 

Please come to school dressed as your favourite Roald Dahl character. 
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